

Office of Hon Dr Nick Smith

MP for Nelson
Minister for the Environment
Minister for Climate Change Issues
Minister for ACC

1 2 JUN 2010

Ref: CC3349

Maureen & Dennis Carter carts@clear.net.nz

Dear Maureen & Dennis Carter

On behalf of the Hon Dr Nick Smith, Minister for Climate Change Issues, I acknowledge receipt of your email, received 8-Jun-10, regarding the ETS.

Consideration is currently being given to the matters you raise in your letter and you may expect a reply from the Minister at his earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely

Phil Gurnsey

Private Secretary - Climate Change